Lake Chelan Chamber of Commerce

P.O. Box 216 * Chelan, Washington 98816

(509) 682-3503 » Fax (509) 682-3538

February 24, 2010

Shane Bickford

Douglas County PUD

1151 Valley Mall Parkway
East Wenatchee, WA 98802

Dear Mr. Bickford,

I am writing on behalf of the Lake Chelan Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors.
We want to thank you for your support of the Lake Chelan Triploid Chinook Program.
This program means a great deal to our community. The mission of the Lake Chelan
Chamber of Commerce is to support and enhance economic, commercial and cultural
progress of the Lake Chelan Valley. We believe this program has great impact in those
areas. We appreciate your efforts in support of the Washington State Department of Fish
and Wildlife as they work toward their goals in this program.

Again, thank you for your support of this program and the positive impacts it has on our
community.

Respectfully,

Il A el

Mike Steele, Executive Director
Lake Chelan Chamber of Commerce
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